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As part of the ASSP Board Connection Series, this “Take a Break 
with the Board” live event will give you another opportunity to 
virtually engage with your elected Society leaders.  The theme of 
this 30-minute event is “gratitude.”  Join the Board of Directors and 
your safety peers to share and reflect on what we are most grateful 
for in the days leading up to Thanksgiving. 

Nov 23, 2020 11:00 AM in Central Time (US and Canada) 
Register at:  https://louisville.assp.org/ 
 
 
 

Spreading Hope and Joy 
 

This year has been hard for hundreds of thousands of families.  And we all 
know that the holidays bring added financial and emotional stress to families.  

If you know an ASSP Louisville Chapter Member that could use a little 
holiday meal help, please nominate that person for a $100 gift card.  Reach 
out to Cindy Brown at president@louisville.assp.org with your nomination.  

Please include the nominee’s name, contact information, and brief details on 
their hardship.  Nominations are open until December 11th and will be 

awarded throughout the holiday season accordingly.   
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Opportunity Resources 
 
Whether you are new to the safety profession, looking for a new opportunity or 
searching for the best candidate for an opening, the American Society of Safety 
Professionals has resources for you.   
 
Check out https://www.assp.org/resources/career-center 
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Upcoming Meeting 

Date   November 20 | 11:45 am - 1:00 pm Eastern 
Topic   Where Have All the Good People Gone? 
Speakers  Molley Ricketts, President and Founder of 

Incipio ; Mark Handley, Training & 
Development Director 

Register https://louisville.assp.org/event/ 

Spotlight on Community 

Louisville — Construction is underway on the first Habitat for Humanity house in 
the Sheppard Square development.  Leaders blessed the ground at the build site in 
the Smoketown neighborhood.  This is a woman build sponsored build, which 
means all the volunteers are women.  Advance Ready Mix’s Camila Schroeder 
covered the expenses of concrete to help build this home, as well as gave all 
female employees a paid day to help build. 
 

Get Involved 
 
The Festival of Trees & Lights, presented by Republic Bank, has been a kickoff to 
the holiday season in our community for more than a quarter of a century.  The 
centerpiece of the festival is the display of hundreds of decorated holiday trees, 
wreaths and greenery which is online this year.  Be a part of this incredible event by 
becoming a designer, volunteer, or sponsor. 
 
https://nortonchildrens.com/foundation/events/festival-trees-lights/get-involved/ 
 
 

ASSP Foundation Academic Scholarships and 
Professional Education Grants 

The deadline for applications has been extended to January 1, 2021 (11:59 pm, 
Central Time).  The Foundation helps OSH students in need of financial support for 
university and college courses, as well as OSH professionals in need of financial 
support in order to attend professional development courses, non-OSH-related 
college coursework (MBA, Accounting, Leadership Studies, etc.), or for certification 
support (prep, exam, materials). 

Applications are available at http://foundation.assp.org/apply 
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